RESTORATION OF LOUVAIN LIBRARY,

W.0.'s letter to John Guppy, John Ryland's Library, Manchester,

Oxford,
April 5, 1919. CUSCHZF/“}?':F

Dear Guppy,

I enclose you a letter from Colonel Jenner. The cases will go
next week - please have the padlocks returned to him. If one of
your secretaries could indicate the desiderata in the British
scientific joumals, I could have the list published in the Lancet
and B.M.J. asking to have the lacking mumbers sent to you.

To the same from W.0.
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